
Vice President Internal  
Alex Hughes 
Report to Council 
January 7th-January 14th, 2018 
 
Contact:  
Office: SUB 283 
Email: vpi@dsu.ca 
Phone: 778-679-6181 
 
Internal: 
 
-Societies:  

-Ratifications have been continuing! Many more to come. Getting closer to our goal of 365 
by May.  
-Continuing work with our Policy and Research Coordinator to look at Society Policy 
changes for the New Year, and potential bylaw amendments related to Societies and other 
aspects of my portfolio. Will be submitting Society Policy amendments next Council.  
-Looking to set up a SRC meeting soon to start looking at office space allocations for the 
next academic year.  
-Working with Chantal and the Executive to review DAGS’ structure and finances!  
 

-Student Accessibility Bursary Committee 
-Put up the new accessibility bursary application online! Am working to schedule a 
committee meeting this during February to go over remaining applications from last 
semester, and one in early March to review new submissions. 

 
-Equity and Accessibility Office: 

-I’ve scheduled 3 Anti-Oppression training sessions to be hosted by the E&A Office for 
societies in the next 3 months. Tentative dates and a sign-up web form will be released soon.  
-Regular meetings with Aaron and Masuma to continue planning and scheduling.  

 
-Communications:  

-Continuing regularly scheduled posting! 
-Will begin hosting weekly/regular Communications/Social Media meetings with the entire 
Exec and any staff that feel it would be useful to them to ensure that internal 
communications are clearer and better executed. 

 
University Relations: 

-Attended regular Bi-Weekly Meetings with the Student Affairs Administration. 
-Attended SDC Follow-up/deliberation meetings. 
-Continued attending University Sexual Violence Policy meetings, giving feedback and 
suggestions. 
 

Programming and Events: 
 -The Winter Society and Volunteer Expo is this month!!! Looking forward to it, and hope to  



 see you all (and your respective societies) there! 
Other: 
-Writing this while on Exec Winter Retreat! Having a great time reflecting on the semester, strengths 
and weaknesses of the team, and planning for the rest of the year! 


